
HUMANE SOCIETY OF ELMORE COUNTY 
 

BARK IN THE PARK 2022 
(Sunday, 18 September 2022 – Ft. Toulouse, Wetumpka) 

 

VENDOR APPLICATION 
($35 fee) 

 
 

Company/Group____________________________________________________ 
 

Contact Person_____________________________Phone __________________ 
 

Address ___________________________________________________________ 
                                Street, City, State, Zip 
 

Personnel working your booth: _______________________________________  
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

Product/Service ____________________________________________________ 
 

 

Bark in the Park 2022 will take place at Ft. Toulouse from 1-5pm on Sunday, 18 Sep ‘22.  Set-up 

can start at 10 am and we must have everyone IN PLACE by 12:00 pm.  Vendors need to be self-

sufficient and bring your own tables, chairs, tentage, etc.  There is no electricity available and 

everything will be outside.  In the event of severe inclement weather we do have Sun, 25 Sep as 

a back-up date.  You are welcome to bring your pets on a leash or in a crate or x-pen as long as 

they are good in public, around children and other pets and current on their rabies vaccination. 

 

Limit of two vehicles and a total of four personnel that can enter our event 

PER Vendor without paying the entrance fee for Ft. Toulouse of $5/person 
 

The vendor fee is $35 for a 15 sq ft space   
 

 

We want to thank everyone for supporting Bark in the Park and our shelter! Your support is 

greatly appreciated! 

 

 

 

     REA D. CORD, M.S. 

     Executive Director 

Humane Society of Elmore County 

       
(To contact me on 18 or 25 September at Ft. Toulouse, my cell phone # is 334-324-9431) 

 

 

Humane Society of Elmore County, 255 Central Plank Road (Hwy 9), Wetumpka, AL 36092 
Ph: 334/567-3377   Fax: 334/567-8774  Website:  www.elmorehumane.org   Email:  hselco@bellsouth.net 

http://www.elmorehumane.org/
mailto:hselco@bellsouth.net

